
From: Teasdale, Lee 
Sent: 21 January 2022 15:49 
To: Hughes, Beverley 
Cc: Edwards, Gaynor; Monaghan, Clare; Lees, Lisa 
Subject: Police, Fire & Crime Panel response to the Draft Police and Crime Plan 
Attachments: PFCP 140122 mins.docx 
 
Dear Baroness Hughes, 
 
In response to the presentation of the Draft Police and Crime Plan, the Police, Fire & Crime Panel has a 
statutory duty to report back with their remarks and any recommendations.  
 
Please now find attached the Panel’s report in the form of the minutes (Item PFCP 04/22) from the 
meeting held on the 14th January 2022. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Lee Teasdale 
Senior Governance & Scrutiny Officer 
Greater Manchester Combined Authority |The Tootal Buildings | 56 Oxford Street | Manchester | M1 6EU 
 – lee.teasdale@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk 
 – 07973 875471 

 
Follow us on social media @GreaterMCR 
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